
DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 

          8th:  Classes Resume 

         Chick-fil-a Day  

         12th:  Women’s Bible Study 

         24th:  Pajama Party Day                                             
10th&15th: PreK Conferences 
          17th: Kindergarten Information      
          PreK parent meeting 
February                                                

1st & 2nd: FBC Parent Conference 

PAJAMA PARTY DAY 

Thursday, January 24th will be our  

annual “Pajama Party” day.  This is an  

extra special day because your child can 

wear his or her pajamas to school.  We will 

have a fun day learning 

about some of the           

differences between night 

and day. Some classes are 

taking on a camping theme.  

Others are talking about 

night animals or the night 

sky.   

If your child is not       

comfortable wearing pajamas to school,  

he/she may want to wear something that 

goes along with camping or just have fun in   

regular play clothes. 

Please remember to wear or bring outdoor 

shoes! 

Watch your class calendars to see what fun 

things your class is bringing ( flashlights, 

pillows, etc...). 

EMERGENCY CLOSINGS 

Just a reminder:  If  Union  OR Jenks 

Public Schools are closed for inclement 

weather, or unexpected emergencies, we 

will be closed as well.   

 

Fun ideas from our friends at  

  BUILDING ALL CHILDREN 

 

Tear, Crinkle, Throw – have children take 
white computer paper, tear it up, and 
crinkle it up in their hands. This builds 
fine motor muscles and strengthens the 
hands. Then they can throw their “paper 
snowballs” to practice gross motor 
coordination. Have fun tearing, crinkling, 
and throwing paper snowballs inside on  
a cold day! 

www.buildingallchildren.com  

 



 

 

KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION 

MEETING FOR PRE-K PARENTS 

Thursday, Jan. 17th @ 9:45 

Upstairs in Room 208 

With Priority Enrollment coming up this 

month, we know that many of our Pre-K 

parents are in the process of making a   

decision about where to send their       

children next year for Kindergarten.  Our 

kindergarten teachers will be going over 

how our ABC program works and         

answering questions. 

FALL  

ENROLLMENT PLANS 

It’s that time of year again! 

 

Priority Enrollment for the 

fall will start at the end of January.     

Enrollment forms will be sent home on 

January 17th.  At that time you may        

pre-enroll your child who is currently in 

the program.  You may also enroll siblings 

at the same time.  The deadline for Priority 

Enrollment is January 31st. 
 

Open Enrollment begins on February 5th.  

If you have friends interested in enrolling 

in our program for the Fall, please have 

them call us at 918-481-0430 to be placed 

on the waiting list. 

PARENT CONFERENCE @                                        

FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

Friday, Feb. 1st, 7-8:30 

Saturday, Feb. 2nd, 9-after lunch 

Being a parent is a hard job - how do you both follow God 

with all you are and impress God's commandments upon the little ones He's given you? We 

want to partner with you in leading your children to be fully devoted followers of Jesus! Join 

us for a Parenting Conference with keynote speaker Todd Wilson! 

Cost: 

$10/couple until Dec. 31st 

$20/couple until Jan. 27th 

$30/couple week of conference/at the door 

 

Childcare Cost: 

$5/child | $20/max per family 

(childcare is for infant - 12 years old) 

 

Conference cost includes keynote speaker sessions, breakout sessions, refreshments for the 

weekend, and lunch on Saturday. *this is for parents of kids of all ages - breakout sessions   

include parenting adult children!*  


